


More importantly, thank you for your partnership to the City of Chicago. The relationship between the City of Chicago
and our two hub airlines is extremely important to me.

Both of your airlines are economic engines for the city as both major employers and conduits for trade and commerce.
Both of your airlines continue to show your commitment to Chicago and O’Hare with new investments and increased
routes.

As such, the immediate and long-term growth and evolution of O’Hare is critical to all of us.
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